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Mr. Richard T. Muffler

FOI Services, Inc. IN RESPONSE REFER
12315 Wilkins Avenue TO FOIA-80-130
Rockville, MD 20852 (000881)

Dear Mr. Muffler:

This is in response to your letter dated March 11, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of NUREG/CR-
1263.

This report is only available free to participants in onaoing NRC hearinags.
You may purchase a copy of the report by sending a check pavable to the
Superintendent of Documents in the amount of $£.00 to Ms. Linda Schneider,
;gg;;cations Unit, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC

Sincerely,

M ”
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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